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6th December 2022  
  

End of Term Arrangements 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
  
I am writing to inform you in advance of our end of term arrangements.  As you will already be aware, term 
ends for students on Friday 16th December 2022.   
  
Our final day of term will be a non-uniform Christmas Jumper Day and students are encouraged to 
participate by giving a donation of £2 which will go towards Save the Children charity. Please donate to 
Woodrush High School is fundraising for Save the Children (justgiving.com)  
  
Students will be dismissed at 11.55pm. Bus services are aware and so those who travel by bus will be 
able to wait outside the school as usual.  
  
There will be no lunch provision on this day; however, students who are entitled to a free school meal will 
be able to collect a packed lunch to take away from the canteen.  
  
If this earlier finish causes you any problems in terms of supervision, there will be provision for students to 
remain at school, supervised by staff until 3:00pm.  If you would like your son or daughter to remain at 
school after 11.55pm, please let your relevant Head of Year know.  Students partaking in this will need to 
report to Learning Support at 11.55pm to be registered.  
  
If you have any further queries regarding these arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact your son 
or daughters’ Head of Year at school.   
  
Students will return to school on Wednesday, 4th January 2023. We look forward to students returning to 
school with the correct uniform and equipment and with a positive attitude for the new year. (Please click 
here for uniform policy reminder).   
  
Lastly, may we take this opportunity to thank you as always for your on-going support.  
  
Yours sincerely  

  
Mrs M Holtom-Brown  
Deputy Headteacher  

  
  

http://www.woodrushhigh.worcs.sch.uk/
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/woodushcjd2022
https://www.woodrush.org/page/?title=School+Uniform&pid=55

